From: Greta

To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: opposed to HB2007
Date: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 9:18:08 PM

Good evening,

| am writing to voice my opposition to HB2007. As it is currently written, | am concerned about quality of
life in the city of Portland and the character of the neighborhoods. It does not seem that government is
listening to citizens at the neighborhood and city meetings about housing.

Housing is an issue. Affordable housing is an issue. Please consider changing this bill based on the
feedback you have received from people living in the city of Portland as well as the rest of the state.
Thank you,

Greta Hartman

7515 SW Capitol Hwy

Portland, OR 97219
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